
“Please know we support any efforts to resolve the issues that arise from a business such as the 
lamplighter.  It does impact our business and I believe the neighborhood deserves better.  We are 
working each and every day to improve our store in many ways.  One that is most important is the 
safety of our customers.  Removing Lamplighter from the equation would help tremendously.” 

Owners of Giant Wash Coin Laundry 


